
U.S. Department of Homeland Security
Washington, D.C. 20528

Homeland      
Security
Privacy Office, Mail Stop 0655

March 23, 2020

SENT VIA E-MAIL TO:  marie@pangealegal.org

Marie Vincent
Pangea Legal Services
350 Sansome St., Ste. 650
San Francisco, CA 94104

Re: 2020-HQFO-00717

Dear Ms. Vincent:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the 
Department of Homeland Security (DHS), Privacy Office, dated March 10, 2020, and received in 
this office on March 10, 2020.  You requested documents regarding any and all internal guidance 
relating to the processing of I-730 petitions, including, but not limited to internal policies, 
procedures, protocols, guidance, training materials, and memorandums relating to the processing 
of I-730 petitions (Date Range for Record Search: From 1/1/2018 To 3/23/2020).

Due to the subject matter of your request, I am transferring this request to the FOIA Officer for 
the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS).  Please find the contact information 
below. 

National Records Center, FOIA/PA Office
P. O. Box 648010

Lee's Summit, MO. 64064-8010
FOIA Officer/Public Liaison: Jill Eggleston

Phone: 1-800-375-5283 (USCIS Contact Center)
Fax: 816-350-5785

E-mail: uscis.foia@uscis.dhs.gov
USCIS Website: https://www.uscis.gov/about-us/freedom-information-and-privacy-act-foia
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If you need to contact our office again about this matter, please refer to 2020-HQFO-00717.  
You may contact this office at 1-866-431-0486 or 202-343-1743.

Sincerely,

James Holzer
Deputy Chief Privacy Officer (A)
Deputy Chief FOIA Officer
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